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January 3, 2019 – 3:15 p.m. 

 

Home Invasion / Burglary 
 
Location of Incident: 3800 block of East County 18 ½ Street – Yuma, AZ 
 
On Thursday, January 3, 2019, at approximately 1:38 a.m., the Yuma County Sheriff’s Office responded to the 
3800 block of East County 18 ½ Street in reference to a home invasion. 
 
Upon arrival, deputies learned that the home occupants had been woken up by noises outside of their home 
and unknown subjects attempting to gain entry into their home. The subjects made entry into the home and 
during the process of the home invasion and burglary, an occupant of the home fired several rounds, striking 
all four of the subjects. 
 
Subject 1: Edith Guerrero, 36, of Somerton, was transported to Yuma Regional Medical Center with a gunshot 
wound and later flown to a Phoenix area hospital. 
 
Subject 2: Jaden James, 18, of Mesa, AZ, was transported to Yuma Regional Medical Center with a gunshot 
wound. 
 
Subject 3: Leonardo Gonzalez, 27, of Yuma, self-transported to Yuma Regional Medical Center and was later 
flown to a Phoenix area hospital.    
 
Subject 4: Jessica Aynes, 28, of Yuma, was pronounced deceased at Yuma Regional Medical Center. Next of 
kin has been notified. 
 
The case remains under investigation. Anyone with information regarding this case is asked to contact the 
Yuma County Sheriff’s Office at 928-783-4427 or 78-CRIME to remain anonymous. You can also visit our 
website at www.yumacountysheriff.org to submit an anonymous tip. 
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